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July 16, 2020 
 
 
 
Good Afternoon,  
 
This notice is to inform you that Tule River Indian Health Center, Inc. will be closed 
through Tuesday, July 21, 2020 due to positive COVID 19 cases among our staff. 
The Health Center will reopen on Wednesday, July 22, 2020. Medical and 
Behavioral Health patients can and will be seen via telehealth during our closure. Our 
Dental Department will be referring emergency dental cases out, so that they may 
receive appropriate care. Please do not hesitate to call us at 559-784-2316 during our 
normal business hours. Our sincerest apologies for this inconvenience. Please stay safe 
and blessing to all.  
 
Regards,  
 
Zahid Sheikh, CEO 


